

[bookmark: _Hlk99965584]LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE OF PROPOSED ACTION TO DISPOSE OF  
UNUSED PROPERTY OWNED BY BUTLER COUNTY, IA



The Board of Supervisors of Butler County, Iowa, will hold a public meeting at 9:00 A.M. on May 10th, 2022, at the Butler County Courthouse, Allison, IA for the purpose of considering a proposal to dispose of unused real property:

Lot Three Hundred Three (303) and the North Four Feet (N. 4 ft.) of Lot Three Hundred Four (304) in the Town of Allison, Butler County, Iowa. 

At that time and place, oral or written objections may be filed or made to the proposal to dispose of unused real property.  After receiving objections, the County may determine to sell the unused real property.

By order of the Board of Supervisors of Butler County, Iowa.

Leslie Groen
Butler County Auditor
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